
 

 

(Translation) 

Ref.  MONO 005/2017     

January 27, 2017 
 

Subject  New shares of Mono to be traded on January 27, 2017    

Do not trade, distribute, or transfer the shares within six months (Lock up) 
 

To  President   

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

   Referring to the Mono 001/2017, the resolution of the Board of Directors Meeting of Mono 

Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) No.1/2017 held on January 10, 2017 consented 

to the allotment of newly issued shares under the General Mandate No.1 by issuing and offering 

143,000,000 shares through private placements. 

 In order to prevent confusion and make clear understanding to the investor, Company would 

like to inform that the amount of 143,000,000 new shares issued and offered is on the condition or 

agreement that the investors are unable to trade, distribute, or transfer the shares within six months (Lock up) 

after receiving the ordinary shares for capital increase and being approve by the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

(January 27, 2017) 

 
  

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 
         

          Yours sincerely, 

 

                 (Mr. Sang Do Lee) 

              Chief Executive Officer  


